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URGENT: 13 BEAN SOUP MIX RECALL

Date 1/8/2020
Scott Garrett
Columbia Bean & Produce
2705 Rd O NE

Moses Lake, WA 98837
509-765-8893
Dear URM Food Service: 

This is to inform you of a product recall involving:   13 BEAN SOUP MIX, CBP 25# PAPER BAGS, 035084322328, LOT #: 11/07/2019. 

This product was shipped to you on 11/20/19.

See enclosed product label. 
This recall has been initiated due to an FDA adverse finding of glyphosate exceeding the FDA tolerance in the garbanzo beans used as an ingredient in this soup mix.  Use of or consumption of this product is not expected to cause any potential health hazard, but the product is defined as adulterated per law. 

Immediately examine your inventory and quarantine product subject to recall.  In addition, if you may have further distributed this product, please identify your customers and notify them at once of this product recall.  Your notification to your customers may be enhanced by including a copy of this recall notification letter.
If you re-label, re-pack, or use the recalled products to produce new products, please contact the FDA Recall Coordinator in your state as you may need to initiate a new recall (https://www.fda.gov/safety/industry-guidance-recalls/ora-recall-coordinators).

This recall should be carried out to the retail level. Your assistance is appreciated and necessary to comply with FDA Instructions.
Customers are advised to destroy the product.  Please complete and return the enclosed response forms as soon as possible. 
If you have any questions, call Scott Garrett 509-765-8893.  

This recall is being made with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration. 
